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Greetings family at the Capital HPHC,  
  
We are less than 24 hours away from our first New Beginnings Workshop of the year. 
This is an intro-level DP experience for new members wanting to know more about 
who we are or returning members looking to get involved. Registration is not 
necessary, but it does help us prepare adequate accommodations for the attendees 
and provide updates about the program or schedule.  
  
Speaking of updates, The DMV looks like a snow globe at the moment. Our hope is to 
hold the meeting in person unless weather makes it unsafe to do so. If that be the 
case, I will send out another email no later than Sat, Jan 29 at 7am as well as call 
those of you who have signed up. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the times!  
  
Event details below 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 


